
 
August 4, 2020 
 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
Re: DG 20-013 
 Updated Joint Proposal/Settlement Agreement 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 

By agreement of the parties at today’s hearing, Staff is filing this updated Joint 
Proposal/Settlement Agreement.  The updated proposal includes The Way Home’s “Notice of Full 
Agreement” as the final two pages to the Joint Proposal, however is otherwise identical to the Joint 
Proposal filed into the docket on July 27, 2020.  (The July 27, 2020 document was accepted into 
evidence at the hearing as Exhibit 3.) 

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020 secretarial letter identifying temporary changes 

in Commission filing requirements due to the COVID-19 State of Emergency, the enclosed exhibit list 
and witness list are only being filed electronically. 
 

Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Mary E. Schwarzer 
 
Mary. E. Schwarzer 
Staff Attorney 
 

 
cc: Service List  
 Attachments 

 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
Michael S. Giaimo 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-2431 

 
FAX No. 271-3878 

 
Website: 

www.puc.nh.gov 




